
From: Ken Yarina
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: RE: License Number 20230001030 Objection
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 2:01:06 PM

Hello Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischback - 

I received a notification for License application 20230001030 for Liquor on Sale at 1328
Grand Avenue

I OBJECT to the granting of this license as written in the application.
please notify me of any upcoming hearings on this issue

Specifically I object to 
Condition 2 - close by 12:00AM  should be changed to close outdoor patio earlier in evening
the patio on Grand Avenue - not the patio in the private alley side of the building

I am a neighbor of this business and reside on Lincoln Avenue - near the Lincoln / Hamline
intersection

Ken Yarina
612-440-8919 
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